

Consultation on plans for supporting children with SEND

Bradford Council is consulting the public on a new model for delivering services for children and young people across the district who have special educational needs and / or disabilities (SEND).

How can I have my say?

You can tell us what you think of our plans by visiting: www.bradford.gov.uk/consultations

Here you will find full details of our plan, this consultation and details of events we are organising across the district.

Or you could send an email to: SENDConsultation@bradford.gov.uk

The consultation will run from 17th January to 28th February 2018



